
                                                                                                          
              
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians        
 
Starting School 
 
We will be holding a series of information sessions regarding the Early Years curriculum 
to help the children settle into our unit. We hope to help you understand how the children 
are learning in school so you can help at home. It will help the children make progress if 
we are all working together to help them learn. 
 
There will be short demonstrations of activities the children will be taking part in 
during their time in Nursery and Reception and will introduce you to techniques and 
resources we use regularly throughout school. This will hopefully help you support your 
children and continue their learning journey at home. 
 
We will hold the following over zoom on Wednesdays at 4pm for approximately 20 
minutes. Please email eyfs@stacksteads.lancs.sch.uk if you would like an invitation to join. 
 
Wednesday 29th September, 4pm - Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum 
Wednesday 6th October, 4pm – Phonics and Handwriting 
Wednesday 13th October, 4pm – Reading 
Wednesday 20th October, 4pm – Maths 
 
If you would like any more information please do not hesitate to come and see us. 
  
Thank you for your support. 
 
Mrs Gorman and Miss Fogarty 
 


